
Dear Second and Third Grade Families,

Cumberland’s  2nd and 3rd Grade Level Concerts will be held on Thursday, February 23 in
the Cumberland Great Room. Each concert will last approximately 25 minutes. This year’s
theme is “Riddle Me This!”

5:30 PM All 2nd Grade Students
6:30 PM All 3rd Grade Students

Students should plan to arrive five minutes before their concert start time (5:25 PM/6:25 PM).
Students are asked to dress as they would for any special occasion but there is no need to
purchase anything new for this event. Please have your child meet us on the stage steps.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. We are looking forward to seeing you on
Thursday, February 23, 2023.

Sam Cruz Christine Annin
General Music Teacher General Music and Orchestra Teacher
Email: samantha.cruz@wfbschools.com Email: christine.annin@wfbschools.com
Phone: 414.963.3943 (Ext. 2003) Phone: 414.963.3943 (Ext. 2002)
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